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25 May 2023 

Yarning Circle Official Opening 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Community Members, 

 

We would like to invite you to attend the official opening of our newly finished Yarning Circle. 

The Lethbridge Park Public School Yarning Circle has been developed as a space for both 

students and adults to sit together, have a yarn, connect to land and culture. The design of 

our Yarning Circle will allow people to gather within a safe space and have an equal voice, 

with the circular structure of the seating promoting the development of deep listening skills, 

sharing of knowledge and respect for one another. We hope that our Yarning Circle will 

develop as, not only a meeting place for various purposes, but also as an outdoor learning 

space for our students. 

 

Our official opening will take place next Monday 29 May 2023, at 11:30am. The students will 

gather after recess and you are most welcome to join us for this event. Our Junior AECG will 

be running our opening ceremony, supported by a representative from the Royal Botanic 

Gardens. The ceremony will run for approximately 30-45 minutes. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to the official opening of our Yarning Circle on Monday. 

 

 

 

Miss Natasia Carroll and Mr Sarokhan Malla Mr Garry Sheen 

Assistant Principals Executive Principal 
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